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Welcome to Class 5! 

Happy New Year! I hope you had a lovely Christmas.  

Our topic this term is... 

Go Green! 

 Key learning for this half term: 

 What are the environmental issues that our planet faces in 

terms of the land, air and ocean? 

 What solutions are currently in place? 

 How can we make a positive difference to these 

environmental issues? 

 

In science, we will continue our forces learning.  

In DT, we will experiment with felt and sewing skills.  

In art, we will create a range of topic-related pieces.  

 

 

 

 

          

Important dates 

18th Jan: Class 5 Sharing assembly 

19th and 21st Feb: Parents’ Evening 

8th March: Class 5 Sharing Assembly 

20th March Robinwood meeting 

(3:30pm) 

25th March: Class 5 Woodland Visit 

3rd-5th April: Robinwood  
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Homework 

Please encourage your child to read for at least ten minutes every day and 

record this in their planner. Reading regularly has huge benefits.  

 

Weekly Spellings: Every Monday the children will be given 10 spellings. These 

will be tested a week later. 

 

On Tuesdays, the children will continue to be set weekly maths and English 

homework from their revision books. This will continue to be due in by the 

following Monday.  


